
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
November 14, 2022 
 
 

Addendum No. 2 
 

P3A-RFP-2022-02 (RFP)  
Procurement and Contract Management Services 

 
 

Reference is made to the Request for Proposals P3A-RFP-2022-02 ("RFP") issued by 

the Puerto Rico Public-Private Partnerships Authority ("P3 Authority") on November 

2, 2022, seeking competitive proposals for Procurement and Contract Management 

Services.  

 

The purpose of this Addendum No. 2 is provide answers to the Requests for 

Clarifications received from the interested parties. 

 

For more information regarding this RFP and the corresponding Addendums, please 

send an email to: procurements@p3.pr.gov 


